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From the Mayor’s Desk 
Dear Marseilles Residents, 

On May 3rd the new council and appointed officials were sworn into 

office including two new commissioners Melissa Small and Mike 

Scheib.  We wish outgoing Commissioners Schaefer and Lewey the 

best and thanks for your years of service.  

 

The Marseilles Rotary is hosting the fun days parade on Sunday July 

9th.  Register in advance from a link on the city or Rotary social 

media pages.   

 

As we move through the year, we will continue to update you on 

events and community news. You can find these updates on our 

Facebook page, City of Marseilles Illinois or on our website, 

www.cityofmarseilles.com. 

 

Sincerely,  Mayor Hollenbeck 

Positive Results 

City received a 125k grant 
from Secretary of State 
Alexi Giannoulias whom is 
also the state librarian to 
pay for approximately half 
of much needed repairs to 
the exterior of the 
Marseilles Public Library. 

 

What’s Ahead 

Fun Days will be here 

before you know it.  July 5th 

through the 9th.  Stay tuned 

for schedule. Marseilles 

Firefighters Car show July 

15th. 

 

THE COUNCIL CORNER 
Mayor 

Jim Hollenbeck 

Commissioners 

Bobby Kaminski, Mike Scheib, Melissa Small, Jim Buckingham 

City Clerk Lesley Hart,          Deputy City Clerk Catherine Strottner,            Treasurer Cheryl Gray 
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